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Letter from the Board of Education 
February 16, 2021 

 
 
RE: Airline Emission Over Schools 
 
Dear Brian Kabaluk, 
 
Thank you for your letter dated January 6, 2021. Your correspondence was shared at the 
January 27, 2021 public Board meeting. 
 
On behalf of the Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools’ Board of Education I wanted to 
inform you that your letter will be shared with district senior staff as well as the Safety 
and Wellness Department who will investigate this matter further.  
 
I appreciate the time and thoughtful concern for our students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charlene McKay 
Board Chair 
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